AIDS Committee of Western Newfoundland, Inc.

Board Meeting

Tuesday, March 6, 2001

Minutes

Present
                           Absent

Marc Thackray

Thomas White

Kim Bartholomew

Aileen Woolridge

Carol Galliot
                           Colleen Anderson

                           Marina Martin

                           Terry Power

Minutes of February 13th
The minutes of February 13th were read by Kim Bartholomew.  The minutes has three corrections:

· 2nd  paragraph stated Maria when it should have been Marina

· 10th paragraph stated Bower’s when it should have been Bowmer’s

· 7th paragraph stated Father Terry Duffenais when it should have been Father Terry Boland.

The minutes after corrections noted were approved by Aileen Woolridge and Thomas White.
Report from Michelle House

Michelle noted that she and Terry power had met on a number of different occasions to start a support group.  Michelle noted that there were not enough participants to have a daylong workshop.  Michelle noted she was talking to a female with HIV and submitted her name to Marc Thackray.  Plus, Michelle mentioned Ms. Marie McCarthy, her brother died.

Michelle mentioned a course called Helping Skills will probably be offered sometime during the month of May or June.  This course will help people to help provided support to others who want support.  Michelle will contact the Committee to let us know what date the course will be commencing.  Michelle can be contacted by email mhouse@healthwest.nf.ca
On March 24th in St. John’s Michelle noted a workshop will be held regarding HIV/AIDS related to palliative care.  The CPCA (Canadian Palliative Care Association) is putting off this workshop.
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AGM Preparation
The following were said preparations for our Annual General Meeting:

· Marc Thackray will advertised through the media

· Thomas White will call AIDS Walk for Life participants

· Marina Martin and her sister will provide cookies

· Marc Thackray will call the McCarthy family and Sylvia Chaulk

· Marc Thackray spoke to Mr. Bill Downer (ACNL Executive Director) and he said he will be attending to talk about  ACNL future and his role

· Thomas White spoke to Father Terry Boland (a Missionary Priest) and he will be attending to talk about his experiences working with HIV/AIDS

· It was mention that the AGM will be held in room 103 at the Humber Community YMCA on Wednesday, March 28 th at 7:30 p.m.

TNL (Theatre Newfoundland & Labrador) Promotion of ACWN

Marc Thackray submitted a sample message to be displayed on TNL brochures this Summer.  Discussion aroused.  More samples will be submitted at the next meeting and then a final draft will be submitted to Ms. Gaylene Buckle at TNL.

Miscellaneous
“One Day I Was Fine”

Alieen mention that she received one copy of the book “One Day I Was Fine”.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 8:21 p.m.
